
 

BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
                                                                                                                                             CBSE affiliation no.1730974 
                       (A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI) 

A WORLD CLASS AIR-CONDITIONED ENGLISH MEDIUM CO-EDUCATIONAL SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL  
AFFILAITED TO CBSE, NEW DELHI  

 

CHAK 3HH, SURATGARH ROAD, SRI GANGANAGAR (RAJ.) 
Ph.: 0154-2467000, 9116138852, 9351161330| E-mail: Principal@bpsg.edu.in  

Website: www.bpsg.edu.in 

Session: 2025-26 
Circular 

 

Ref. No: BPSG/2025-26/PC/0014-A     June 28, 2025 

Subject: School Reopening and Timings 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
Greetings!!  
 
A warm welcome back to school! We hope you've had a refreshing summer break 
and are ready to dive back into academic activities. Our school will reopen on June 

30, 2025 (Monday), and we look forward to seeing you all. 
 
School Timings: 

• Timing: 07:40 A.M. to 01:30 P.M. 

• Applicable from: June 30, 2025 
 

Important Notes: 

• The timetable for the new session remains the same. 

• Weekly tests will commence from July 7, 2025 (Monday). 
 
We kindly request that you make the necessary adjustments to your schedules. Your 
cooperation in maintaining punctuality is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Warm regards, 
BPS-G 

 
 


